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Dear Community Business Leader: 

 
Touchstone Health Services, a non-profit 501 (c) (3) organization, partners with youth and their 

families to provide evidence-based services as well as support to help them acquire the skills to 

live productive and responsible lives through community outreach programs that address the 

needs, barriers, and strengths of the community. The CARE (Community Alliance for Resources 

and Education) Coalition in partnership with Touchstone Health Services will be hosting the 

CARE Conference: Empowering Communities and Inspiring Youth, in-person for adults on 

March 1, 2024. 

 

The purpose of this conference is to attract members of the community i.e., caregivers, 

educators, and youth-serving organizations. The goal is to promote young people’s well-being 

and community resiliency by providing informative and educational presentations and 

awareness of services that are available to assist them in their daily lives. 

 

We expect to have a significant number of collaborating community agencies to enlighten 

attendees on the available services within their community. If you are looking to make a 

difference, this is undoubtedly a great way to do so. Participation is completely free!  

 

We are currently looking for contributors to donate raffle items or coupons for services. There 

will be raffles held throughout the conference and we would greatly appreciate any 

contributions you can offer. Your contribution will help us give back to the community. If you 

are unable to donate, we still encourage your attendance at the in-person event.  

 

With any type of contribution, our Coalition provides free advertisement on all our social media 

outlets (Twitter, Facebook, Instagram), our coalition website (carecoalitionaz.org), and will be 

showcased at our conference as a thank you for your support and contribution.  

 

If you are interested in contributing to this conference, please fill out the sponsor form and 

return to Maria Navarrete at Maria.Navarrete@touchstonebh.org, or you may call 602-451-

7422 for any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration to be a part of this wonderful conference. 

 

Sincerely, 

Prevention Supervisor  

Maria Navarrete  
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